
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF JUNE 25, 2013 
 

Item 58, Report No. 32, of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without amendment by the 
Council of the City of Vaughan on June 25, 2013. 
 
 
 
58 NEW BUSINESS – WITH RESPECT TO 
 CHANGING THE NAME OF THE 
 FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE TO 
 THE FINANCE, ADMINISTRATION AND AUDIT COMMITTEE 

 
The Committee of the Whole recommends: 
 
1) That the City Clerk commence the process of changing the name of the Finance and 

Administration Committee to the Finance, Administration and Audit Committee. 
 
The foregoing was brought to the attention of the Committee by Mayor Bevilacqua. 
 
 


